
 
BRIDGEWATER COMMUNITY CHILDCARE 
 
 
Program Director Kristiana Birmingham via email EDC – CCWG – PORTAL Feb 21, 
2023 
 
 
 
Hi Todd & Woodstock EDC,  
 
Thank you for your support and contribution to the Bridgewater Community Childcare 
expansion project. We are excited to work with your organization. Below you will find a 
list of proposed acknowledgements for your review.  
 
 

1. Listed on our BCC web page as a supporter/contributor  
2. Included in any publication that notes supporters/contributors to the expansion 

project  
3. Noted on our application for incoming families (this will also note which 

information we share with the EDC for data collection)  
4. Media (instagram, facebook, website) recognition throughout the project  
5. Listed as a contributor in the BACF yearly report to the Town of Bridgewater 

and donors  

 
 
Sincerely,  
Kristiana  
 


